
From: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
To: Fretwell, Sammysfretwell@thestate.com

Date: 5/20/2016 10:20:23 AM
Subject: Re: Questions from Sammy Fretwell

From: Fretwell, Sammy <sfretwell@thestate.com>
 
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2016 9:49 AM
 
To: Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: Fwd: Questions from Sammy Fretwell
 
Chaney,
     Here are the questions I sent to the other address. Let me know that you got these.

Thanks,

Sammy Fretwell
Staff Writer
The State
771 8537

---------- Forwarded message ----------
 
From: Fretwell, Sammy <sfretwell@thestate.com>
Date: Wed, May 18, 2016 at 4:26 PM
 
Subject: Questions from Sammy Fretwell
 
To: chaney@nikkihaley.com

Chaney,
    I had a few questions about dam safety spending in South Carolina. I don't need this today. You 
can respond tomorrow, if that works better.

A) What is Gov. Haley's position on the need to bolster funding for DHEC's dam safety program?

B) Why was more money not included in the budget prior to last year to bolster the program?

C) Sen. Sheheen has questioned whether Gov. Haley and former Gov. Mark Sanford put enough 
emphasis on funding for the dam safety program. Can you respond to this?

D) Why does the governor think dams failed during last fall's flood? Is it only because of the heavy 
rain? Or could a lack of state inspections and other regulation be a contributing factor?

E) Does the governor believe that extra money in the budget for next year will help improve the dam 
safety program?
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Thanks,

Sammy Fretwell
Staff Writer
The State newspaper
771 8537


